
                                                 

 

 

 

 

                                                                            
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 

 

April 2020 
 
Dear Sponsor 
 

We are very happy to say the Alliston Hornets have had a very successful year leading the PJHL 
Carruthers Division for the season and then due to the cancelation of the year because of the Covid -19 
pandemic, we were awarded the Carruthers Division Championship based on our play during the year 
and in the shortened playoff run.  
 
 The Alliston Hornet organization is very proud to continue to provide a place for individuals to excel as 
hockey players and grow as individuals while playing hockey at a very highly skilled level. 
We are looking forward to next year (hopefully this pandemic is over) as we again have a good core of 
local players returning. 
 
The Alliston Hornets are a non-profit organization that heavily relies on our local sponsors and fan base.  
Through your sponsorship, we are able to continue to put a high caliber team on the ice.  As an 
organization, we fully understand that many of you are approached on a daily basis, to sponsor several 
different events or teams throughout the year.  We hope that you will be able to sponsor our team for 
the upcoming 2020/21 season.     
If you would like to discuss sponsorship or have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly or anyone on the Alliston Hornets Executive.  I have attached the different sponsorship programs 
for the upcoming season for your review.   
 
Please note if you have any concerns when completing your sponsorship form to contact Ken Cowen 

705-791-3908 or email ken.cowen@zing-net.ca. 

With respect to the reservation of your season seats please contact: (email: Pat Morrison at 

pjmorr@zing-net.ca or call 705-435-7598 ) 

 

We look forward to working with you for the upcoming 2020/21 season.  The entire Alliston Hornet 
Organization appreciates your support and Thanks you in advance. 
                                                   
Sincerely, 
 
Ken Cowen                                                    
President 
 

 

ALLISTON HORNETS JUNIOR HOCKEY  
 

Schmalz Cup Champions 2008 & 2010 

Schmalz Cup Finalists 2009, 2011, 2012 

Schmalz Cup Semi-Finalists 2013, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2019 
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